
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 5/9/2013 2:45:01 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: FW: PG&E Expenditures on Pipeline Safety since the San Bruno Pipeline Rupture 
and Explosion of September 9, 2010

From: Pete, Aaron
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 2:44 PM 
To: anthony.earley@pge-corp.com
Cc: TEB3@pge.com; Nick Stravropoulos (n1si@pge.com); Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); 
Lindh, Frank; Maiashenko, Elizaveta I.; Randolph, Edward F.; Clanon, Paul; Prosper, Terrie D.; Kahlon, 
Gurbux; Myers, Richard A.; Cadenasso, Eugene; Morris, Harvey Y.; Foss, Travis; Lezcano, Margarita 
Subject: PG&E Expenditures on Pipeline Safety since the San Bruno Pipeline Rupture and Explosion 
of September 9, 2010

Mr. Earley, please find the attached proper and correct document regarding PG&E 
Expenditures on Pipeline Safety since the San Bruno Pipeline Rupture and Explosion of 
September 9, 2010. A hard copy of this document is being mailed out to you as well.

Thank you,

Aaron K. Pete

Executive Assistant to the Director

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, ill

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone (415) 703-2179

Fax (415) 703-3533

SB GT&S 0694346
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